Miss Martha Joan Josson, 3903 E. Douglas, Wichita 8, Kansas.

Dear Martha Jean:

I am happy to have your letter of the 27th instant and to know that you anticipate returning to the University.

I feel sure you will have no difficulty in obtaining as much employment as you desire. I imagine you plan to enroll in the November term. Most of the part-time jobs for the five-weeks term which began this week, have been filled, but between now and the first of November you will have ample time to get located.

Miss Marie Miller, Assistant to the Adviser of Women, has been notified of your desire to return to the University, and you will hear from her very shortly in regard to employment.

With best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH